
PROPOSAL 48  
5 AAC 92.015(a)(4). Brown bear tag fee exemptions.  
Reauthorize resident grizzly/brown bear tag fee exemptions throughout Interior and Northeast Alaska as 
follows: 

(a) A resident tag is not required for taking a brown bear in the following units:  
 
... 
 
(4) Units 12, 19, 20, 21, 24, 25, 26(B), and 26(C) 
 
... 

 
What is the issue you would like the board to address and why? Brown bear tag fee exemptions 
must be reauthorized annually. Reauthorizing the exemption allows residents who have not purchased 
the $25 brown bear tag to take bears opportunistically. This reauthorization would assist with our 
objective of managing Region III brown bear populations for hunter opportunity and would continue to 
allow hunters to take brown bears opportunistically. 

Region III (Interior and Northeast Alaska) brown bear populations are healthy, and harvest is monitored 
through the brown bear sealing requirement. Reauthorizing all resident brown bear tag fees throughout 
Region III maintains simpler regulations, provides high resident hunter opportunity, and is not likely to 
cause declines in these brown bear populations. This reauthorization includes tag fee exemptions for 
subsistence registration permit hunts in Units 19A and 19B (downstream of and including the Aniak 
River drainage), 21D, and 24. 
 
The Department of Fish and Game estimates that brown bear harvest accounts for less than 6% of the 
bear population. Harvest is composed primarily of males and is sustainable. Where harvests are 
elevated (i.e., Units 20A, 20B, 20D, and portions of 26B), brown bear populations are managed by 
adjusting seasons and bag limits. The absence of resident tag fees that were in place prior to 2010 
appears to have little effect on net harvest across the region in general. 
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